
FWC-internship offer mail in 5G Advanced /6G Project, IT Hyderabad 
4 messages 

HR 5GT <hr@5g.iith.ac.in> 
To: kanekalkousar@gmail.com 
Cc: Sravan Kumar Gampa <sravankumar(@iith.ac.in>, Srinivasa Rao KVN 
<srinivas.kvn@5g.iith.ac.in> 

Dear Kanekal Kousar, 

Congratulations! 

This mail is to inform you that we are offering you a Project lntern 
position in the 5G Advanced / 6G Project, EE Department, Indian Institute 
of Technology Hyderabad. 

Details of the same are as follows: 

Designation: Project Intern 
Date of joining: 16th-August-2022 
Stipend per month: Rs. 30,000/ 
Location: Indian Institute of Technology Hyderabad, 

Research Park 4th floor 

SOon. 

National Highway 9, 
Kandi, Sangareddy, 

Telangana, India- 502285. 

Tue, 9 Aug, 2022 at 11:56 am 

During internship you may comne across confidential information and 
content like source code, document, etc. By accepting 
this internship offer, you acknowledge that you adhere to our 
confidentiality policy. We are looking forward to having you on board 

Kindly acknowledge your acceptance. 

Thels 2Regari, 
KVI Srinas Re0 
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